
Linda K. Langlois           April 18, 2006 
Departmental Secretary 
Indiana University Department of Physics 
Swain West 129 
727 East 3rd Street 
Bloomington, IN 47405 
812-856-7059 
         
Dear Ms Langlois 
It’s my pleasure to support the candidature of Dr. Shabir Hussain Qureshi for 
postdoctoral fellowship in your laboratory. I have known Shabir since the last ten years 
when he joined the Masters Program in Biochemistry in Hamdard University where I 
taught Immunology and Chemistry of Biomolecules courses to his class. 
 
He did well in his masters and got first division marks. I have found him a very well 
behaved and hard working student. 
 
Shabir has outstanding research potential with exemplary skills in generating and 
implementing ideas pertinent to the research problem. He has excellent analytical and 
communication skills, and will be an asset to any research establishment with the 
capability for both team and independent research work. 
 
He has been able to learn a number of molecular biology, immunology and 
biochemical/biophysical techniques to carry out his research successfully. 
 
As a person he is intelligent, hard working and well behaved. I am sure he will be an 
asset to your research group. I support his candidature for the postdoctoral position in 
your lab. 
 
If you have any concern you may please contact me. 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Zulfiqar Ahmad 
Research Assistant Professor 
Department of Biochemistry & Biophysics 
University of Rochester Medical Center, 
Rochester New York, 14642, USA 
 
Phone: (585) 275-0859 
Email: zulfiqar_ahmad@urmc.rochester.edu 
           Zulfiqar_ahmad7@yahoo.com 
 


